Representative Evan Shanley

Chairman, House Committee on State Government & Elections

State House, Providence, Rl 02903

April 8th, 2024

Dear Representative Shanley,

| am a homeowner on Block Island and | am in favor of Bill H 8148 and urge its
immediate passage. This is an incredibly important reform bill that Rhode Island,
Block Island, and all of our coastal environments and communities need as we
move forward.

Thank you for careful consideration and appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

Edward Hayde

351 High St.

Block Island, Rl 02807



